Public Hearing — May 1, 2017 18-17

The Council of the Borough of Plum held a public hearing on Monday, May 1, 2017 at 6:45 p.m. at the
Plum Borough Municipal Building, 4575 New Texas Road, Plum, PA 15239. The purpose of the hearing
was to discuss a request from Sprint Communications for a conditional use in an R3 zoning district.

Michael Thomas, Borough Manager, gave a brief description on the Sprint application.

Ronald Gainar, Attorney representing Sprint stated Sprint always collocates on existing towers whenever
possible.

Mr. Thomas said that American Water Tank manages the tower. Mr. Dice stated the Planning
Commission has approved the request with two (2) conditions. The conditions are:

1. Comments in the Mitall review letter dated March 10, 2017 must be addressed to the
satisfaction of the Borough Engineer.

2. The applicant agrees to secure the approval of the PBMA for the construction and installation of
the antennas of the Longwood Water Tank.

There being no additional comments, the hearing adjourned at 6:55.

Maria Gingery
Assistant Borough Secretary



